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Dear Sir/Madam 

 

I wish to make representation to the boundary committee which will decide the boundaries of 

the local election boundaries.  It is important that Newport, Co. Tipperary remain firmly 

within the local governance of Tipperary Co. Council.  The population of Newport use the 

Co. Council Office of Tipperary Co. Council at Nenagh when in need of local services such 

as Motor Tax, road repairs.  The Tipperary Co. Council Offices of Nenagh are newly built 

and it is important that these offices are used  to maximum effect.  It is important that 

Newport remain within the Nenagh Electoral District.   

 

Thanking you 

 

Margaret Lee 

Secretary of Nenagh Newport Fine Gael. 
 
 

 

 


